Sussex County Voting Information

The Constitution of Virginia requires that you be registered in the precinct in which you live in order to be qualified to vote. The 2020 Democratic Party Presidential Primary will be held on:

Tuesday, March 3rd, 2020.
The Office of the General Registrar, at 15080 Courthouse Road, Sussex, VA, is open Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. For the convenience of voters casting absentee ballots in person, the office also will be open 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. on:
Saturday, February 29th, 2020
If you have any questions regarding registration, absentee voting, or a request for accommodation due to a disability, please call the General Registrar.

Phone:                                                                                  Bill Jenkins

434-246 1045                                                                      General Registrar

                                                                                            Sussex, VA 23884 
